
   

Chamonix   Hockey   Club   Tournaments  
Directory  

 
Dear   coaches,  
 
Due   to   the   delayed   arrival   times   of   the   teams,   we   will   not   organize   a   meeting   for   the   Tournament   Directory.   This  
message   replaces   it,   and   recalls   our   rules   and   philosophy:  
  
The   Chamonix   Hockey   Club   tournaments   are   friendly   tournaments   aimed   at   children's   development.   The   goal   is  
to   bring   together   teams   with   the   same   goal:   the   growth   and   development   of   our   young   people.   We   therefore  
insist   on   every   team   involved   to   enter   the   tournament   in   this   spirit:   the   goal   is   not   to   win   but   above   all   to   advance  
players,   ALL   PLAYERS.  
For   this,   we   ask   you   to   respect   and   to   make   respect   to   your   players   and   staff   the   following   instructions:  
 

● Bringing   3   lines   means   playing   with   3   lines.   Coaching   is   only   tolerated   in   the   last   minutes   of   a   match.  
The   rest   of   the   time,   all   lines   must   play   fairly.   We   also   ask   you   to   respect   the   playing   level   of   each   line,  
so   that   the   best   players   in   a   team   face   the   best   players   on   the   other   side.  

● Respect   the   referees:   we   take   advantage   of   this   tournament   to   train   young   referees   from   our   club,   the  
referees   are   not   necessarily   experienced.   The   respect   of   the   referees   by   the   adults   conditions   their  
respect   by   children.   It   is   therefore   absolutely   forbidden   for   coaches   and   managers   to   insult   referees   or  
to   challenge   their   decisions.   A   team   will   not   be   re-invited   in   case   of   inappropriate   attitude   of   coaches   or  
parents   towards   referees.  

● Respect   tournament   volunteers:   The   tournament   mobilizes   a   large   number   of   volunteers.   We   attach  
great   importance   to   children   being   correct   and   polite   to   them.   Thank   you   for   helping   us   by   raising  
awareness   on   this   issue.  

● Respect   locker   rooms   and   premises:   we   ask   each   team   to   clean   the   changing   room   before   departure   on  
the   last   day.  

● Respect   schedules:   the   organisation   of   the   tournament   can   not   afford   to   overrun   the   planing.   Please    be  
on   time   for   the   games  

 
The   rules   of   this   tournament   are   sent   to   you   as   an   attachment.   Please   read   them   thoroughly   before   your   arrivall.  
 
In   case   of   problems,   tournament   directors   are:  
 
Alex   Audibert   -   06   64   74   93   38   -    alexaudib15@hotmail.fr  
Bruno   Margerit   -   06   75   52   74   71   -    brunomargerit@me.com  
Richard   Newberry   -   06   80   10   66   00   -    tournois@chamonixhockeyclub.com  
 
We   are   delighted   to   welcome   you   all   to   Chamonix   and   wish   you   all   a   great   tournament.  
  
The   organising   committee.  
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